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STATEMENT 

Concern changes to the document: The invitation to submit a tender STAGE I 

ORDER NAME: Consultancy in the field of technical design and the supply of the components 

necessary for the construction of the pilot line. 

 

Due to an the obvious mistake of writing is changed wording of point 5.1.1.2: 

Before: 

5.1.1.2 " Realization in the last three years (2013-2016) at least three contracts with a value of not less than 1 

million euros each, with the scope close to the subject of the contract," 

Now: 

5.1.1.2 " Realization in the last three years (2013-2016) at least three contracts with a value of not less than 1 

million polish zloty’s each, with the scope close to the subject of the contract," 

 

Due to the above change, the deadline for submission of tenders has been extended till 26.02.2016 at 

12.00 am. 
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